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House Government and Veterans Affairs  

Recommending a Do Not Pass on HCR 3003  

 

Dear Chairman Schauer and Committee Members, 

I urge our House Government and Veterans Affairs Committee to give HCR 3003 a do 

not pass recommendation.  

Last year we, the people of North Dakota, voted against a ballot measure that would have 

done what HRC 3003 is proposing. This was already decided!  HCR 3003 increases the 

percentage of votes that would be required to pass a constitutional ballot measure, and for 

what reason? HCR 3003 goes against the vote and the will of the voters. This is not 

appropriate, and it is in someone's interest(?) that has no business removing the will of 

the people from this decision. In a fair and free election, the decision was made by the 

people and therefore, I ask you for a Do Not Pass on HCR 3003. 

Thank you for your dedicated work on our behalf, 

Karen Eriksmoen, District 11 

1913 5th Street South 

Fargo, ND  59=8103 


